
 

 

 
Luz Maria Sanchez 

ongestrategia@gmail.com 

marilush_2308@yahoo.com 

New York, August 14, 2015 
Dear Ms. Sanchez, 
 
I have the pleasure to inform you that you have been nominated as an expert to join Policy 
Units in the process towards the United Nations Conference on Housing and Sustainable 
Urban Development (Habitat III) to be held in Quito, in October 2016.  
 
Policy Units aim to bring together high level expertise to explore state-of-the-art research 
and analysis, identify good practices and lessons learned, and to develop independent 
policy recommendations on key issues related to sustainable urbanization. 
  
Following the procedures established by the Bureau of the Preparatory Committee for 
Habitat III, and given the quality of your professional experience and engagement, you have 
been considered to be part of the Policy Unit 1 on Right to the City and Cities for All.   
 
As a selected nomine, if you accept to join and contribute to the work of Policy Unit please 
confirm your interest to the Secretariat by sending an email to habitat3secretariat@un.org 
before Friday 21 August and our Policy Unit Support team will contact you in order to offer 
more information and discuss next steps.  
 
For any further clarification you can always refer to the Habitat III Secretariat Coordinator, 
Ms. Ana B. Moreno (moreno3@un.org). 
 
I look forward to your active contribution. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr. Joan Clos 

Secretary-General of the United Nations Conference on 
Housing and Sustainable Urban Development (Habitat III) 

 

Cc: Ana B. Moreno, Habitat III Coordinator (moreno3@un.org) 
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